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Hi Megan,
 
Please publish attached memo as requested.
 
Thank you!
 

  Planner I 
  Kittitas County 
  Community Development Services
  411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
  Ellensburg, WA 98926
  509-962-7637
  rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
Please Note:  In an effort to mitigate the spread of COVID-19 and the Governor’s "Safe Start" reopening plan, Kittitas
County Community Development Services is currently in Phase 3 and is open to the public in a limited capacity. At
this time many of us are on a rotating schedule working from home and in the office; during this time I will do my
best to respond to you as promptly as possible.
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CANCELLED - Notice of Public Hearing 
Bull Ranch Long Plat 


LP-21-00001 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that the Bull Ranch Long Plat virtual public hearing, which was scheduled 
for June 10, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. before the Kittitas County Hearing Examiner has been CANCELLED due 
to a SEPA Appeal being filed on June 3, 2021.  A Re-Scheduled Notice of Public Hearing will be 
provided once a new date and time is determined for this proposal. 
 
Staff Planner: Rachael Stevie 
Dated:  June 3, 2021 
Publish in: Daily Record- June 8, 2021  
 
 
 










